										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Sarah Antinozziand I have been a licensed provider for 8 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Sarah Antinozzi
Rochester, MN 
507-2082-8706
christiankidsdc@yahoo.com


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Tina Liebler and I have been a licensed provider for 16 years in Goodhue, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Tina Liebler
Goodhue, MN 
tinaliebler@yahoo.com


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Sue Siegle and I have been a licensed provider for 10 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Sue Siegle
Suesiegle66@gmail.com


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Terri Zemke and I have been a licensed provider for 6 years in Oronoco, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Terri Zemke
Olmsted County


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Sandy Sprung and I have been a licensed provider for 25 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Sandy Sprung
sprungt@hotmail.com


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Lisa Nelson and I have been a licensed provider for 22 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Lisa Nelson
Rochester, MN
Lisa.Nelson39@gmail.com


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Laura Baudoin and I have been a licensed provider for 10 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Laura Baudoin
Rochester, MN
 littlefish@gmail.com


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Kathy Erdman and I have been a licensed provider for 20 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Kathy Erdman 
Rochester, MN


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Julie Eberhart and I have been a licensed provider for 7 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Julie Eberhart
Rochester, MN
 5087-292-0822


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Jodi Vetsch and I have been a licensed provider for 4 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Jodi Vetsch
Stewartville, MN


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Julie Lipke  and I have been a licensed provider for 6 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Joanne Lipke
507-775-7081


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Jenna Maker and I have been a licensed provider for 14 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Jenna Maker
jennak@charter.net


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Janet Delaney and I have been a licensed provider for 25 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Janet Delaney
Sjanet934@yahoo.com


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Carli Stark and I have been a licensed provider for 1 years in Bryon, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Carli Stark
Bryon, MN
Carlistark44@yahoo.com


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Cheryl Atkinson and I have been a licensed provider for 23 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

Both of these bills would definite help in home providers be able to have our licensing visit and we would not be surprised to find a correction order mail for non-important dangerous things.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Cheryl Atkinson
Rochester, MN
Tark80cherly@msn.com


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Amy Medes and I have been a licensed provider for 12 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Amy Medes
Rochester, MN 
amymedes@yahoo.com


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Bridget Brakke and I have been a licensed provider for 15 years in Bryon, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Bridget Brakke 
Bryon, MN
mattgirl@charter.net


										Feb 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Bonnie Rietmann and I have been a licensed provider for 29 years in Rochester, MN.  I am writing today to give my support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bill.  I feel this will make a positive impact for the profession of family child care and I encourage you to support this bill.

I urge you to to vote in support of the “fix it ticket” and “exit interview” bills.

Thank you,
Bonnie Rietmann
g.rietmann@charter.net
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